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Dear Year 1 Parents and Carers 
 
We are currently organising our Infant Nativity video presentation. Year 1 children will 
be singing and presenting a dance dressed as sheep or angels.  
 
In order for you to have time to organise costumes, your chld will bring home their 
character choice after school today.  
You do not need to buy a new costume, a “cobbled together” costume will be perfect. 
Please see the ideas below: 
 
Angels:  
Boys-Black/ grey trousers, white shirt, tinsel halo, wings optional 
Girls-Princess dresses, white / cream dress, tinsel halo, wings optional 
 
Sheep- white or brown leggings and a white or brown long-sleeved top.   
      
Please could you send your child’s costume in a named carrier bag by Tuesday 7 
December at the latest. 
 
We will be in touch regarding the date when our Nativity video will go live on Teams. 
 
Many thanks for your cooperation. 
 
 
 
 
Mrs R Olive and Mrs Fleur McPherson 

mailto:secretary@kea.cornwall.sch.uk

